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From:
Aaryahi Goyal
Manager,
Zenith Constructions Pvt. Ltd.
A - 791, Bandra Reclamation, Mumbai
Date: 17th July, 2017
To,
Advika Agarwal
Manager,
Green World Hospitals, M. L. Dahanukar Marg
Mumbai
Dear Mr. Mars, 
I would like to submit my request for tie up with your hospital for first aid treatment of our employees.
I would like to introduce my company Zenith Constructions Pvt. Ltd. We are into the construction business and we have over hundred workers working with us. Due to the nature of the business, we require first aid treatment for our employees time and again. You are a prestigious name in the health industry and you have various setups across the city. Therefore, we would like to have a corporate tie up with your hospital to handle all the first aid treatments for our company.
If you are interested then please feel free to get in touch with me at 9898989898 so that we can discuss further on this subject.
Looking forward for your response.
Regards
Aaryahi Goyal
Manager



